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Circular to Shareholders & Clerks: Phillip Street 

footpath upgrade & building works 
May 30 2019 

 

Please see attached a letter from the City of Sydney outlining upcoming works to the Phillip Street 

footpath. The work described in the letter is the continuation of the deferred portion of footpath upgrade 

in front of Wentworth & Selborne Chambers that has been completed elsewhere in Phillip street.  The 

work will be noisy and disruptive, particularly for those with Chambers facing Phillip Street. The work will 

commence next Tuesday, 4 June and will be carried out throughout the day during the week and also on 

Saturdays over a period of 8 weeks. For further information please refer to the contacts on the attached 

notice. 

 

Members and Clerks please note the 30 June 2019 deadline to notify CCL of work to be carried out 

during December 2019 and January 2020. For major works such as Floor renovations, a complete set of 

plans must be submitted no later than 30 June 2019. If you have any questions about this please contact 

Lee Albert on 9231 3644 or at lalbert@ccl.com.au  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Debbie George 

General Manager 
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This email (including any attachments) is confidential, may be privileged, may contain commercially valuable information and 

intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed. 

It may be read, copied and used only by the intended recipient. If you have received it in error, please contact CCL on +61 2 9231 

3644 or by email at admin@ccl.com.au, or the Sender immediately by return email, and immediately delete this email. CCL reserves 

the right to monitor all email communications through its networks. If the content of this email is personal or unconnected with 

CCL’s business, we accept no liability or responsibility for it. You should take full responsibility for virus checking of this email and 

any attachments. If this email contains personal information (as defined in the Privacy Act Cth as amended) you must at all times 

comply with the Privacy Act and Australian Privacy Principles in connection with the personal information. 
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